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16th December 2024 
Dear Families, 
 

Reminder - Christmas Parties 
Children from Classes 4 and 5 will have their party on the afternoon of Wednesday 18th December. Children should 
come to school in uniform on the morning of their party but can bring party clothes to change into at lunchtime. A 
party lunch will be provided on Wednesday - kindly provided by our PTA; if you normally send your child to school 
with a packed lunch, this will not be needed. 
 

Reminder – Goldstar Out of School Club 
The Out of School Club will not be open on Friday 20th December as previously advised. All children should be 
collected at 3pm so please do not make a booking for this day. Any bookings made mistakenly for this date will be 
cancelled and parents advised. Thank you. 
 
Mass 
Mass for the new school term will take place on Wednesday 8th January at 10.30am. Friends and family are welcome 
to join us in church and it would be very special to see you there if you have time. If you are able, could you please 
send your child with a small amount of change for the collection. 
 
Friends of St Norbert’s PTA Meeting 
The PTA will meet next on Thursday 9th January at 3pm in school. Please do consider joining us for the meeting – you 
might make some new friendships and support is always very gratefully received. 
 
Homework Diary and Updates 
The new Lent Homework Diary will be sent out during the first week back in January, showing key dates and events 
taking place throughout the term. This is one of the ways in which we communicate with you and try to keep you up 
to date with what is happening in school. Please do check your emails and text messages carefully as these contain 
the newsletters and information you need on an ongoing basis. Thank you. 
 
Christmas Holiday 
School will close for all children at 3pm on Friday 20th December and re-open on Monday 6th January 2025. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
A Dawson 


